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December 13, 2012

Terrence L. Schaddel

Airport Planning Engineer and Environmental Officer

lllinois Department of Transportation — Division of Aeronautics
1 Longhorne Bond Drive

Springfield, lllinois 62707-8415

RE: South Suburban Airport — Wetland Delineation
Dear Mr. Schaddel:

The illinois Department of Natural Resources has reviewed the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers Chicago
District’s assessment of the project’s 2009 Wetland Delineation Report and Map prepared by AECOM.
The Department concurs with the Corps findings and have determined the Report is consistent with the
provisions of the Interagency Wetland Policy Act of 1989.

Please contact me at 217-785-4991 if you have any questions,

Sincerely,

C/Af% g7 ——

Patrick Malone, Manager
Interagency Wetland Program
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